Community Outreach Subcommittee
Minutes, September 12

Present: Carol Golden, Linda Mather, Mimi Omiecinski, Anton Lahnston, Bill Zeruld, Roger Shatzkin

Linda reported that the TTF had reaffirmed its support of the planned celebration for 12/31.

The subcommittee also discussed its role in fall outreach and determined that it would stand ready to
answer any invitations received from the community. Anton will discuss with CGR the plans to present
the final report. One possibility to be explored is a meeting at the library sometime during the week of
Nov. 12. Linda will contact the library for availability.

There was also discussion about the work of the Princeton University graduate students and the
proposed survey from Ryan Tully and Amy Lerman at the Woodrow Wilson School

In other business, Mimi will explore options for naming the two municipal building, Anton will contact
Dr. Wilson regarding the inclusion of consolidation in the school curriculum, and Roger will contact the
Merchants Association regarding the potential interest in a presentation at their regular meeting.

The next meeting is scheduled for 9/27 at 8:30 AM in the West Conference Room of Borough Hall.



